
We really got into the Christmas 
mood with our Christmas carols on 

the playground! 
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Our chance to show you all of the 
incredible things which have been 
happening at Earls Barton Primary 

School this half-term.

A huge congratulations to the 
staff and children in Reception for 

putting together a wonderful 
series of nativity performances!

What a performance! Our musical 
production of "Ebenezer 

Scrooge's Quiet Night In" was a 
huge success!

For Remembrance this year we 
wrote poems and took the time to 

reflect on those who gave their 
lives.

Our poems were displayed around 
the village and some were even 

read out in church.



A huge congratulations to our cross 
country runners! All children 

represented their school admirably 
with a number of individual 

accolades. EBPS also managed to 
come in first place overall! A 
tremendous achievement!

Incredibly proud of our Year 3 and 4 
tag rugby team for finishing in 

second place in their competition! 
On they go to the county finals!

The children thoroughly loved their 
pantomime performance of Jack 
and the Beanstalk! A huge thank 
you to our PTA for funding this 

experience for the children!

Very proud of two of our Year 6 girls 
for organising a fund raiser in 

support of the Red Cross!

Year 6 were very fortunate to have 
Sam Mallett come in to talk to them 
about blood and how the circulatory 
system works as part of a science 

workshop.

Our music performance assembly 
meant we were able to enjoy some 
music from children in the school 

currently learning to play 
instrumentals - they were fantastic!



Congratulations to our Bartonian 
winners for 'Kindness' in Key Stage 

1!

Congratulations to 'Earth House' for 
winning the most house points this 
half-term and decorating biscuits as 

a reward!

It was wonderful to see our Christmas 
tree decorations displayed at All 
Saints Church! Each child in the 

school created a decoration!

Senior choir have been to the 
luncheon club to sing for the guests 

over the course of two weeks!

Sunflower class put on a brilliant 
clarinet recital! They have been 

learning to play the instrument through 
NMPAT and had lots of fun doing it!

Congratulations to our Bartonian 
winners for 'Kindness' in Key Stage 

2!


	EBPS Roundup Autumn 2
	Page 1
	Page 2
	Page 3


